

Fast Approaching

Christmas Party!!

Event held at Concorde Inn and starts at 6:00 p.m. on Sat. 12/2/2017

Member ticket \$25.00 and non-member \$45

Ticket cost provides an evening of entertainment with live band, delicious full dinner including

dessert and open PREMIUM bar selections

Rooms are available at a discounted rate \$69.95, just indicate Wolverine HOG Member

Questions may be directed to John Cain at activities@wolverinehog.com

Don't Miss Out on

LOH Holiday Events

Sun. 12/10 at 1:00 p.m. at Penne Lane— \$20 will cover your lunch, non-alcoholic beverage, and tip.

Cash bar is available. Please bring a \$10 wrapped gift for exchange among our attendees and enjoy a visit with Santa. Sign-up with Rose at LOH@wolverinehog.com

Holiday Gift Wrapping

This is an opportunity to make a difference in a child's life by spending a little time wrapping gifts at the dealership. All proceeds will be directed to the Chapter charity, **Kids On The Go**. Various dates and times are available to volunteer at this fun event and can be found on page 4. This is a great time to meet people and make a difference. Meet your wrapping crew for breakfast before and/or lunch after to round out your day of giving.





Director
Tony Bertolini
director@wolverinehog.com
(313) 477-1905



Assistant Director

Randy DiFalco
asstdirector@wolverinehog.com
(586) 457-3433



Treasurer

Dave Shukwit treasurer@wolverinehog.com (586) 202-7158



Secretary

Rose "Sarge" Gorinski
secretary@wolverinehog.com

(586) 747-5156



Activities

John Cain
activities@wolverinehog.com
(586) 484-9155



LOH Officer

Rose "Spaz" Bertolini
loh@wolverinehog.com
(810) 335-3661



Membership Officer

Kathy Kovak
membership@wolverinehog.com

(586) 662-0021



Editor

Darlene Brown
editor@wolverinehog.com
(810) 394-5387



Historian
Vickie Todaro
historian@wolverinehog.com
(586)383-8978



Head Road Captain

Kenny "Dawg" Daniels

586-940-1361
headroadcaptain@wolverinehog.com



Sergeant at Arms

Mark "Goose" Erickson

SgtatArms@wolverinehog.com

(810) 444-2663



Safety Officer Gary Lewandowski safety@wolverinehog.com (586) 246-4344



Webmaster

Bill Watson
webmaster@wolverinehog.com
(734) 218-2107



Photographer

Bobbie Faitel

photographer@wolverinehog.com

(586) 703-6882



Charities Officer

Debbie Levites

charities@wolverinehog.com

(586) 484-3268



Mike Reid will be taking on the responsibilities of Treasurer and updates will be in the next newsletter.











Corn Roast and Bonfire
September 16, 2017







E

S









TRICK or TREAT





Have questions or ideas for upcoming events? Contact: ativties@wolverinehog.com

"Just Saying ..."

I want to thank everyone in the chapter and the dealership for all your support throughout the five years I was your LOH officer. I have the greatest memories and tall tales that will last me a life time. I have met the most interesting and well-traveled people you could ever find in this chapter. We have done so many fun things together and I am sure your next LOH officer will bring new and exciting adventures to our chapter. I am not going away, just stepping aside. You will see me around making sure you all have a friendly face to welcome you all to our events and help in any way I can. I truly believe we can make this chapter awesome and a place you can call home.



Forever yours,

LOH Officer - Rose "Spaz" Bertolini

KNOCK...KNOCK...KNOCK

Opportunity is knocking...LOH is looking for a new Officer

Take a look at the Chapter website to find out about the role of

LOH Officer and place an application



Only Penguins and Snowmen Like the Cold

Tony and Debbie Waxler have stepped up this year to organize the annual Coat Drive for Vets. Help make sure that no veteran goes cold this winter. You can bring your gently used coats to the December Chapter meeting or drop them off at the dealership.

A great way to start your Spring cleaning!!





Dealership Events



Join others for a night of shopping in your kind of place

Wolverine Harley Davidson

Gift wrapping will be available with proceeds going to

KIDS ON THE GO

charity

MEN'S NIGHT—FRIDAY 12/8 from 6-9pm

If you are not able to make the special evening event....no worries

Wolverine Harley Davidson will be open 7 days a week starting **BLACK FRIDAY**

Keeping with tradition, Santa will be stopping in at the dealership, so make your shopping a family event.

The dealership hosts many great events throughout the year. Stop in and pick up a calendar so you don't miss out.



DIRECTOR'S NOTE

Well... it is that time of year when we wrap up the riding season and prepare for the year-end holidays! We've been given an incredible Indian Summer, but now it's time to get our bikes tucked in for the winter months and plan for next year's activities. Your officers are already hard at work organizing rides and fun events to fill your next riding season.

With that is the perfect opportunity for you to bring your ideas to the table! Now is the time to let us know about that awesome stretch of road you found out about, or the amazing breakfast joint that you never miss the chance to go to. Michigan has a plethora of food, music, and other festivals... what's your favorite?

While this is the time we look ahead to the future, it is also the time to pause and reflect on the past. We've seen a lot of changes in the Chapter this year. New members, officers, and ideas have brought fresh energy to the Chapter. We changed the Chapter Picnic to a ride, attendance at Chapter events now earns you Dealer Rewards points, and social media and text messages now help to keep you informed. The list goes on, but they all have two things in common:

A CHAPTER MEMBER AND AN IDEA!!!

As a HOG Chapter, we share the mission of all HOG Chapters around the world - to ride and have fun! Our members share a passion for Harley-Davidson motorcycles, a love of the ride, and a verve for life. We officers do our best to provide opportunities to share these things together. If you have an idea to help achieve this goal, we need to know! Get involved with one of our committees, help organize one of our events, or simply talk to a Chapter officer to have your ideas heard.



ENJOYING GOOD TIMES ... PRICELESS

If you feel like there is something missing from our Chapter, it might be you!

In closing, I wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas, and Happy New Year! May you be blessed with an abundance of things to be grateful for and gifts that cannot be bought in any store.



Spotlight on LOH

"It's all about the children"

The LOH members have been very busy all year with various events directed at raising funds for our Kids On The GO charity. In September, the Bertolini's were gracious to host an outdoor picnic where members enjoyed food and frolic, and raised a total of \$810 all for









SCREW THE LEAVES—LET'S RIDE

That's what we said and that's what we did!! A total of 31 bikes with 2 additional guests logged a total of 1,550 miles through Macomb and Oakland Counties. Our scenic tour brought us to Buck Shot's Bar and Grill in Clarkston. Our riders enjoyed a beautiful sunny day and some great

food and comradery!





Activities are listed on the chapter calendar.

If you have any questions,

contact the LOH coordinator at: loh@wolverinehog.com



GET TO KNOW YOUR OFFICERS



Sargent at Arms Mark Erickson

Name: Mark Erickson Nickname: Goose!

What do you ride? 2017 Heritage Softail

How long have you been riding?

On and off since age 9. Back on Since 2011

How long have you been a member of Wolverine HOG?

Since 2011

What is your favorite part of being a HOG member?

The rides for sure



Why do you volunteer your time to the board?

To make sure the duties and traditions of the Sgt at Arms continue. I have big shoes to fill.

What hobbies do you have outside of riding?

Michigan football! Go Blue! Collecting rare coins and paper money misprints. Collecting old weapons and bicycle riding

What is your favorite ride?

Rolling thunder - Washington D.C.

Anything else to share with the membership?

Don't forget to support and thank a vet!

Children's Charity

Kids on the GO

The charity that was chosen this year is Kids on the Go. This organization is



celebrating 19 years of service to children with special needs free of charge to their families. Kids on the Go is a non-profit 501c3 organization. Their mission statement is to recognize and facilitate the goals of children with special needs and to maintain their current skills during

the summer. This pediatric program provides physical, occupational and speech therapy during the summer months for special needs children ages 3 to 17 years old. They provide twice a week therapy for six weeks each summer by way of a summer camp. A program like this is rarely a covered medical benefit and often too costly for private payment. They have provided more than 1,500 camp scholarships to children in the tri-county area. We as a chapter have donated to them in past years.



The organization has an ice cream social to thank its sponsors every year. We usually stage a ride, so we can ride to the event together. If you have never attended this - I encourage you to do so. The children love our motorcycles and like to sit on them and pretend to ride them. It is very heartwarming and rewarding. Contact Debbie at: charities@wolverinehog.com





SIZE DOESN'T MATTER

Small groups of Chapter Members found time this summer to RIDE & HAVE FUN





A little glimpse at a couple of the "DAY RIDES" from earlier this year. Thank you

Greg for leading!!







Dan Yuhn organized
a September weekend ride on
rural roads through many
covered bridges in Ohio.









Brian Tyll
Chief Marketing & Sales Officer
Wolverine HOG Member
brian@allegra-printing.com

47583 Galleon Drive Plymouth, MI 48170

Direct: 734-207-1308 Main: 734-207-1300 Fax: 734-207-1301



RACHEL COLLIER

Internet Sales Manager, Leasing & Sales

21560 Hall Road Clinton Twp., MI 48038 www.parkwaycpj.com rcollier@parkwaycpj.com

586-954-2223 Fax: 586-468-9529 Toll Free: 1-800-966-2426







Wolverine HOG Chapter #1332 is so fortunate to have so many wonderful members and sponsors that volunteer, donate, and contribute to our society.

HEARTFELT THANKS TO ALL!!!

'Tis the season to be thankful.....

"The smallest act of kindness is worth more than the grandest intention." ~ Oscar Wilde





PRSRT STD

US POSTAGE PAID HOUR MAIL HOUSE

Wolverine Chapter #1332

44660 North Gratiot Avenue Clinton Twp., MI 48036 Return Service Requested

Membership Meetings:

7:00 p.m. on the 2nd Tuesday of every month ConCorde Inn 44315 Gratiot Avenue, Clinton Twp. (just south of Wolverine H-D dealership)

G.R.E.A.T. Ride (Group Riding Elements And Techniques):

3rd Tuesday of every month April - October Arrive at Wolverine H-D dealership by 6:30 p.m. Kickstands up at 7 p.m.

Ladies of Harley:

Check the Chapter Calendar for meeting locations and LOH events.

Websites:

Wolverine H.O.G. Chapter wolverinehog.com Wolverine Harley-Davidson wolverinehd.com Harley-Davidson harley-davidson.com National H.O.G. members.hog.com



Membership: 526

Chapter Events

Call the Chapter Hotline to see if a ride is canceled (586-464-0260). Time listed for rides is when kickstands go up (if it's a ride). See flier or website for up-to-date information including contact info, lineup and registration times and locations.



Member events are events that are open only to H.O.G. members. | Closed events are those chapter events which are open to chapter members and one guest per member. | Open events are those chapter events which are open to chapter members, national H.O.G. members and other guests as desired. | Public events are those open to the general public, members and non-members alike are welcome. (Not endorsed by H.O.G.)

